
 Greetings from the Phil-

ippines! Blessed be our God and 

Father and our Lord, Jesus Christ. 

His divine power has granted to us 

all things pertaining to life and 

godliness, through the knowledge 

of Him who called us to His own 

glory and excellence, by which He 

has granted to us  His precious 

and very great promises…(2 Pet 1:3-4) 

 These promises are what 

we’re holding onto. The more 

Maricel and I have  pressed in to 

know His Word, He has been re-

vealing His precious and very 

great promises to us. 

 One year ago, God had 

told me to “believe for land”. It 

seemed strange at the time, as 

we were in our forth month  

feeding the Badjao. But as time 

passed, His desire became our 

desire, His promises have be-

come so real to us, it is only a 

matter of time and patience 

before they come to pass.  

 The vision:  

1. To have a sustainable, or-

ganic farm 

2. To be strategically located  

so we can be effective in 

spreading the gospel to the 

tribal communities 

3. To be a big blessing to the 

kingdom as we serve God 

and the people around us 

 
To the left: Our pigs are 

very healthy, in about 

one/two months we 

can sell them 

To the right:  Our hen 

warming her eggs 

Both are steps towards  

the future! 
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 Before I continue, I just 

want to say that anybody who 

knows me, knows that farming 

probably wouldn’t have been the  

first  occupation I would choose, but 

God has risen a desire in me to learn 

as much as I can in this season. 

 We bought some pigs last 

September and were donated a hen 

as well. We will be doing aquapon-

ics and other farming methods. 



 The future, 

the promises of God 

are before us, and we 

will be patient and 

steadfast to see these 

come to pass. In the 

meantime, we will 

be busy traveling the 

mountain-side serv-

ing God and sharing 

the kingdom of 

heaven to whomever 

will listen. 

 We thank 

you for your prayers 

and support, for your 

partnership as broth-

ers and sisters in 

Christ! God bless 

you in all that you 

do! 

  

           

Email: maricelbangoydtc@gmail.com 
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Above: Badjao Christmas party at Jollibee 

 

Above: Group pics at church 


